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From: Frank Boone <fboone51@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 1:59 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune
Subject: Re: Permit Application - 200 Marion Dr.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Yes, it will all be done together.

On Mon, Mar 27, 2023 at 1:26 PM Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune(@harnett.org> wrote:

Are all of these additions being built and completed at the same time?

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician
420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Direct: 910-814-6433

Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: Frank Boone <fboone51@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 1:02 PM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: Permit Application - 200 Marion Dr.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.




Please see attached Land Use and Building Permit applications for 200 Marion Dr. Erwin, NC.

Thanks and please let us know if you have questions or need additional information.

Frank Boone

WD Smith Construction, LLC



